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Week 10 Term 3: 
Friday, 22nd September   End of Term 3   
 
Sunday, 1st October   Daylight savings begins 
 
Week 1 Term 4: 
Monday, 9th October   Term 4 commences 
        Students return to school                       
 
Principal’s Report 
 
• Holidays:  Today we commence our two weeks of holidays.  It has been a very busy 

term, so enjoy the break, do something fun, read and keep safe.  We will see you on 
Monday, 9th October, 2023.  

 
• Casino/Kyogle Performing Arts Festival:  All our students performed very well on 

Thursday, 14th September.  The dance was well done.  A big “Thank You” to             
Mrs Corryn Summers for the time and effort put into developing the dance and       
instructing the students. 

 
• Stratheden Annual Concert:  The students worked hard to develop the songs, play 

and dance for the school concert.  Well done! 
 
 Thank you for your support in cleaning up afterwards. 
 
• Bushfire information:  It is now bushfire season.  Our school is classed as a Category 

2 School for bushfires.  This means that if the Fire Rating for a day is Catastrophic, 
our school would be required to become non-operational for that day.  If a bushfire 
was close at hand and we needed to evacuate, our first point of evacuation is King’s 
gate. The school would then contact the families of the students. In extreme  

 circumstances our school would evacuate to Casino High School, our designated  
 Evacuation Centre. 
 
• Attendance:  Please remember that all absences, including partial absences, require 

either a note, phone call, text message, Skool Loop message or Seesaw message. 
 
  Absence notes must be accurate.  Birthdays, away, left, etc are not acceptable as a 
 reason. 
 
• COVID19: No one is to attend school if they have any symptoms, e.g. runny nose, 

cough, sore throat, etc. 
 
 Please remember it is important to remain vigilant and if your child/children have       
 symptoms, please test them and keep them at home until the symptoms are no longer      
 evident.  If you require more RAT tests we have some at school.  



 

Stratheden Public School 

 
 Remember that hayfever is around and may have similar symptoms to a cold.  If your 
 child suffers from hayfever it is alright for them to be at school. 
 
Cathy Kauter 
Principal 
 
K/1/2 News 
K/1/2  completed their unit in Science, developing an understanding of how things move. 
 
Congratulations to the following: 
 
Home Readers:   Piper Cowie 
                            Stella Schmidt 
                                 
3/4 News 
The Science Unit, “Forces” has been completed.  The students have developed an          
understanding of friction and gravity. 
 
The students have worked on creating an Art Folder to hold their art works 
  
Sightwords 
Week 9 
Penny Cowie    —WW5, Column 2 
Hayden Kelly   —Z3 
Piper Cowie      —HH3 (6), Columns 3 & 4 
Toby Creighton—HH1 (7), Columns 1 & 2 
Conrad Supple  —HH2 Syllable, Columns 3 & 4 
Aylah Hill         —HH4 (10), Columns 1 & 2 
 
Week 10 
Irie Birney       — WW2, Column 2 
Penny Cowie      — WW6, Column 1 
Piper Cowie       — HH3 (7), Columns 1 & 2 
Toby Creighton — HH1 (7), columns 3 & 4 
Conrad Supple   — HH3 (1), Columns 1 & 2 
Amity Schaefer —HH4 (4), Columns 1 & 2 
 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club is held on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings between 
8:30 –8.50am.  Unfortunately it is not available Fridays.  
 
Please also note that if your child/children arrive late, they won’t be offered Breakfast 
as this then cuts into student’s learning time. 
 
Enrolments 2024 
Enrolments are being accepted for students wishing to attend Stratheden Public School 
in 2024. 
 
Parents with students attending Kindergarten in 2024 are welcome to attend the school 
and pick up an enrolment form or can apply online via the Stratheden Public School     
website—Enrolment tab 
https://stratheden-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html 
 
Enrolment for Kindergarten and Year 1-6 are still being taken, if you know of anyone  
interested, please ask them to contact the school. 
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Kindergarten Orientation 
Kindergarten students for 2023 will commence  their Orientation with Miss Kauter on  
Wednesday, 11th October (Week 1),  
Wednesday, 25th October (Week 3),  
Wednesday, 8th November (Week 5),  
Wednesday, 22nd November (Week 7) and  
Wednesday, 6th December (Week 9).  
This is every second Wednesday 8.55am—3pm. 
 
 
Jumbunna Mobile Preschool Stratheden 
We are open two days a week at Stratheden Public School this year on Thursdays and 
Fridays. 
 
For Information contact Jumbunna 66622866 or drop in to see us. 
  

Thank you to Ray White Casino and Kyogle—
Alex Gibbon & Dylan Ryan for sponsoring our 
Skool Loop App. 
Please support our sponsors. 
Ray White Rural Casino—6662 1451 
Ray White Rural Kyogle—6632 3544 


